

MEMO

To:

Currier Ridge Condominium Association
From:

Board of Directors; Tasha Woodford, CMCA Property Manager

Date:

March 10, 2025
Re:
 
Engagement of Engineer Services 
____________________________________________________________________________________

 

The Currier Ridge Board of Directors has directed the Property Manager to engage Becht Engineering to inspect our buildings and facilities and develop a long-term capital plan. 
The intent of the study is to provide informed financial planning as we look to maintain the condominium Infrastructure. This analysis will review work that has been done in the past, and the expected life span left of items such as siding, roofs, windows, doors, and all common areas. It will provide the Board, and all unit owners with a prioritized list of upgrades and modernizations required to maintain our homes and an informed projected financial impact of those projects over a 20-year period. 

Once the report is delivered, we will hold a special meeting where the findings and recommendations will be presented. We will continue to communicate as the process evolves. 

Should you have feedback on the study, please send an email to Tasha Woodford at TPG twoodford@thepropertygroup.net no later than Sunday March 16th.
Thank you

